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Maple Leaf Elementary    

 
 

Dear Maple Leaf Families:         May 1, 2017 

 

It is hard to believe the school year is winding down! With that being said, the month 

of May is a very busy and important month. 

 

The first week in May, the students in grades 3-5 will be taking the end of the year 

AIR tests. The students completed the first round in April. They have worked hard 

this year and we are all very proud of them and their efforts! Test results will come 

back sometime in early June.  

 

Since the month of May is very busy, be sure to look over the May calendar for 

upcoming events. One of many events is Maple Leaf’s Student Recognition Night on 

May 17
th

 at the Center for the Performing Arts. This event is by invitation only for 

those students who will be receiving awards.   

 

As the weather is changing and the school year is winding down, if a student’s 

behavior is not acceptable, they will be excluded from end of the year activities.  

Please continue to talk with your child about appropriate behavior at school. In 

addition, please be aware of what your child is wearing to school as the weather 

warms up. The District’s Dress Code Policy can be found online at the District 

website. Should you have specific questions, please do not hesitate to call the school. 

 

Thursday, May 25
th

 is the last day of school for students. There is no late start on the 

last day of school. Report cards will be going home with the students at the end of the 

school day.  

 

We have really enjoyed you allowing us to work with your child this school year. We 

appreciate all of your support as well. It is a team effort! 

 

Thanks for all you do! 

 

 

Mrs. Jody Saxton   Mrs. Jean Rizi 

Principal    Assistant Principal 

 

 


